
President’s Message -July 2020 
 

                                                 

Many Villagers struggle with the following questions:  Are we moving too fast or too slow with 
re-opening?  Should we personally continue to ‘Stay at home’ or resume some outside 
activities?  If so, what activities would we feel comfortable doing?   

Well, your HOA Board struggles with these same questions regarding reopening of Socials 
and Meetings.   At our last BOD meeting, we formed an HOA committee to determine what 
social distancing guidelines and meeting conditions will be needed by our membership to feel 
safe and ready for meeting attendance.   
 
The committee met several times and crafted the attached survey - the results of this survey 
will help determine timing and what actions need to be implemented for a restart.  We know we 
will not achieve 100% consensus, but we will use this feedback along with government 
guidelines to do our best to determine when we can restart and then safeguard the health of 
our members when they attend. 
 
Your HOA and especially the Social and Event Planning Committees miss seeing you and 
can’t wait to get together again for some fun when conditions are appropriate.  We know your 
time is valuable and want to thank you in advance for completing this quick survey! 

Ken Litke – President 

Click here on this link to survey open the survey: www.tellicolife.org/HOA-reopening-survey  

Should take 2 to 3 minutes to complete! 


